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As a central Oregon resident who frequently visits the coast I know that actions to 

protect the coast should be done. The Oregon Coast is a unique ecosystem that 

needs to be protected at all costs. Actions against it will only hurt locals but also the 

tourism industry that revolves around the Oregon coast. Keep Oregon protected. 

Keep Oregon beautiful.  


